
Announcing a 2nd Date for the Eastern Interconnection Planning Collaborative (EIPC) Webinar
Friday, October 16th, 11:00 AM – 12:30 PM Eastern Time

The Eastern Interconnection Planning Collaborative (EIPC) will offer a second webinar date on Friday, October 16th to accommodate all interested stakeholders.  Due to the large number of interested participants, we have closed the Oct. 13th webinar registration and are offering the same webinar again on Fri., Oct. 16th.  Please use the link below to sign up and learn about EIPC, which is being created by a consortium of Regional Planning Authorities in the Eastern U.S. 

The EIPC is a first-of-its-kind effort by Regional Planning Authorities to formally review existing expansion plans and future scenarios on an interconnection-wide basis in the Eastern Interconnection.  Analyses undertaken will inform policy makers and stakeholders regarding future expansion options and also the potential implications of changes which may result from proposed legislation or other policy initiatives.

State, provincial and federal policy makers and other stakeholders will have a critical role in providing strategic guidance to the EIPC analyses on the range of policies and scenarios that could influence transmission expansion.  The webinar will provide an opportunity to ask questions and offer input on how stakeholders can participate. 

To register for the webinar, go to: https://www2.gotomeeting.com/register/538808011

If you have already registered for the Oct. 13th Webinar and would like to change dates, please contact mpinard@keystone.org.
